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Please join us in celebrating Robin’s amazing career and wishing her 
a very happy retirement!

It saddens us to announce but happy for Mrs. Robin L. Johnson, as she retires 
after 40 years of federal service.  DCPAS Benefits, Wage, & NAF Policy Line of 
Business will be hosting a small on-site retirement ceremony for its 
employees to honor Robin; however, we request that you please send your 
best wishes to Robin, directly, as she prepares to retire.  If you desire to 
provide a formal farewell message to be read at her retirement ceremony, 
please send your message to Kisha Wilkins (kisha.l.wilkins.civ@mail.mil).  

Thank you!
 

Questions?  
Contact: dodhra.mc-alex.dcpas.mbx.benefits-

contacts@mail.mil
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